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K. Jaya Prakasah
General Secretary
No. NU/CHQ/8th Membership verification ‘Dated 30-05-2019

To
Shri A.M.Gupta Ji,
Sr General Manager (SR)
BSNL Corporate office
New Delhi110001.

Sub: - Conduct of 8" membership verification and change of recognition rules — reg.
Sir,

Kindly refer to the discussions we have had with you on 27" May in the meeting
held with all unions with regards of conduct of 8% membership verification in BSNL and
also to the letter dated 28-05-2019 wherein we have amply intimated that there cannot
be a change in the recognition rules for non executive employees at this juncture when
the process for conduct of 8" membership verification is set in motion. ‘

We have also explicitly made it clear that any change in rules has to be by way of
consensus only and the Chief Labour Commissioner has also to be made a party to
this. In view of the above we would like to reiterate once again that the management
should shelve the idea of change of recognition rules at the behest of the 2 recognised
unions and go ahead with the process already decided in the meeting.

_ Further to this we would like to state that in the meeting held on 27t May 2019,
the representatives of the recognised unions have kept silent over this aspect and are
now pressing for a change in recognition rules which is not acceptable to us under any
circumstances.

In view of the above, we urge the management to continue with the process of |
conduct of 8" membership verification as decided in the meeting held on 27" May 2019,

With regards

Yours Sincerely

(K.Jayaprakash)

General Secretary




